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Dear Mr. Secretary-General

Through our on-going support for the United Nations Global
Compact since we became a signatory in 2001, we supports the Ten
Principles of the United Nations Global Compact on human rights,
labour, environment and anti-corruption.

With this communication, we express our intent to implement and
work with those principles. We are committed to having the UN
Global Compact and its principles as part of the strategy, culture and
day-to-day operations of our company. When relevant we are
engaged in collaborative projects, which focus on the broader
development goals of the United Nations, particularly the
Sustainable Development Goals. Skanska makes a clear statement
of this commitment to our stakeholders and the general public.

We are also active in our involvement with the local Swedish
network, with an aim to continue to move our own company agenda
forward on performance relating to the shared agenda. From 2018,
our engagement level is Participant.

Anders Danielsson
President and CEO Skanska



